
Dear Church Family, 

We hope this message finds you well and blessed. We would like to take a moment to update 

you on the recent activities of our Elder Ministry. 

Recent Activities 

• Visits to Congregation Members: Elders have made home visits to several members, 

providing support and prayer. 

• Bible Study Sessions: We held two successful Bible study sessions focused on 

discipleship and community building. 

• Community Outreach: Our team participated in the local food drive, collecting 

donations and distributing food to those in need. 

Upcoming Events 

• Prayer Night: Scheduled for [date], at [time] in the church hall. We encourage everyone 

to join us. 

• Volunteer Training: On [date], we will hold a training session for new volunteers. 

Please register at the church office. 

• Annual Elders Meeting: Mark your calendars for [date]. All members are welcome to 

attend and share their thoughts. 

Thank you for your continued support and prayers for our elder ministry. We are grateful for 

such a caring community. 

In Christ's Love, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Church Name] 


